. >
Al PDR

L TE

“r. T. M. Anderson, Manager
“uclear Safety Department
westinghouse Electric Corporation
P.0. Box 355

Pittsburgh, PA 15230

Cear Mr. Anderson:

SUBJECT: ORGANIZATIONAL CHANGES

This lTetter is to acknowledge receipt of your August 27, 1980 letter which pro-
vided information regar.ing organizational changes included in Westinghouse's
topical report on guality assurance (WCAP-8370, Rev. 9A). The changes described
in the letter are acceptable and should be incorporated into the topical report
it the next revision.

Sincerely,

Walter P. Haass, Chief
Quality Assurance Branch
Division of Engineering
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